
 

 

 

AED LOCATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

Athletic Directors, District III Game Managers, Public Address Announcers: 

Please read the following announcement at the beginning of today’s 

contest.  This announcement is to be read at all events, including 

regular-season events.   

In the underlined blank portion, please read out the precise location of your 

school’s AED. 

Thank you. 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Sudden Cardiac Arrest is the leading killer of student-athletes in the US 

each year.  

District III and The Peyton Walker Foundation have partnered to make SCA 

awareness a top priority this year.  

The Foundation provides free heart screenings for students and athletes in 

District III schools to detect undiagnosed heart conditions in an effort to 

save young lives. 

Additionally, Automated External Defibrillator machines known as AEDs 

have proven to save the lives of those afflicted by Sudden Cardiac Arrest.  

We ask your attention to the following statement: 

 

The nearest AED machine is located _______________. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 


